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1. The Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) and the 
Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) welcomed the launch at these sessions of the 
technical dialogue under the global stocktake in line with decision 19/CMA.1. 

2. They expressed their appreciation to the co-facilitators of the technical dialogue for 
their efforts to design an innovative and engaging dialogue and for their effective facilitation , 
and to the moderators and participating rapporteurs, experts, Parties and non-Party 
stakeholders for their contributions to and engagement in the dialogue. 

3. The SBSTA and the SBI requested the co-facilitators of the technical dialogue to take 
into account feedback provided by Parties at its first meeting, and by the joint contact group 
established by the SBSTA and the SBI, when preparing the first summary report and 
designing the second meeting of the technical dialogue, in order to ensure an inclusive, 
balanced and focused process that facilitates the broad participation of Parties and non-Party 
stakeholders.  

4. The SBSTA and the SBI reiterated the call for inputs referred to in decision 
19/CMA.1, paragraph 19, and encouraged Parties and non-Party stakeholders to submit such 
inputs for consideration at the second meeting of the technical dialogue. 

5. The SBSTA and the SBI encouraged Parties and non-Party stakeholders to hold 
informal intersessional discussions at the local, national, regional and international level, as 
appropriate, to inform the work under the technical dialogue. 

     


